
 
 

 

 



 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

February 16, 2021 

 

Director’s Report 

 

Financial 

 

 At the end of 7 months, we have received 58% of our budgeted income, and we have 

spent 47% of our budgeted expenditures. 

 

 

Administrative 

 

 The Library has continued to welcome patrons back to the building along with our drive-

through and curbside delivery services. As of February 8th, we no longer keep the doors 

locked with a greeter to open them, and patrons can simply enter the building on their 

own. COVID-19 protocols (masks, distancing), of course, are still required. 

 I have begun our MMRMA General Liability forms for this upcoming year’s renewal, 

which begins on April 1st. 

 

 The Library’s Annual Report has been finalized and filed with the State of Michigan. 

 

 With the help of Superintendent Matt Montaigne and the Plainwell Community Schools, 

all of the Library staff received a first dose of the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine on Friday, 

February12. We will all receive the second dose on March 12, and I am considering 

whether to close the Library that weekend. 

 


